
Recommendation Letter for Scholarship

From: Ptr. Brenz Cañas

Religious Leader, Iglesia ni Cristo

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Janver Saulo for your scholarship program. I have known Janver as a dedicated and respectful member of our church community.

Janver has consistently joined outreach programs and church activities that aim to serve others, especially those in need. Janver is always willing to help and shows leadership by encouraging other youth to join and take part. Janver's positive attitude and strong faith are truly admirable.

Janver has a sincere heart for service and has always balanced faith and responsibility well. I believe Janver will continue to be a great example in school and in the wider community. I strongly support Janver's scholarship application and believe they deserve this opportunity.

God bless,

Ptr. Brenz Cañas

Religious Leader, Iglesia ni Cristo


